
 Busbridge Junior School 

Newsletter 

Talents Fundraiser 
We have now received just about all of the 
monies back from the fantastic fundraising 
efforts the children undertook for Talents. The 
total figure raised at the moment is a brilliant 
**£1882.03**. Thank you so much for all your 
support and well done to all the children - what 
a great result! If there are any outstanding 
monies to return please can you bring them in by Tuesday 
3rd May. Thank you once again to our Friends Treasurer 
Petra Hammond for her hard work tallying and adding up all 
the money. Miss Holmes will announce the class winner in 
an assembly soon. 
 

Year 5 Bikeability - Tuesday 3rd & Wednesday 4th May 
Just a reminder that the Year 5 Level 1 Bikeability 
training takes place next week on Tuesday 3rd May 
for Class 5E and on Wednesday 4th May for Class 
5W. Please ensure you check the children’s bicycles 
over the weekend against the checklist provided.  

The children then need to bring their bicycles in to school 
with a helmet on the day by 8.50am ready for the 9am 
start.  
 
Football 9-a-side match 
On Thursday after school some of our year 6 
boys played in a thrilling 9-a-side match at St 
James school in Elstead. A small pitch with 
large goals made for a tense encounter. The 
St James team scored some unstoppable 
shots to go into the half-time break 3-1 up, Connor Newton 
scoring our  only goal. A rousing second half saw a more 
adventurous approach from our boys with shots raining in 
from all over the pitch! Fabulous goals from distance by Jack 
Thomas ands George Broad, and a ‘poacher’s’ goal by Henry 
Bowen turned the game on its head with our team going     
4-3 up. A late rally resulted in a deserved equaliser from St 
James leaving the match all square and both teams went 
home with their heads held high. Well done to all the boys 
who took part for a highly competitive match played in a 
great team spirit. Thank you to Mr Evans for organising the 
team, and to our parent helpers Mrs Bowen, Mrs Downes 
and Mrs Newton for helping with transport.  

Assemblies 
Our themes for assemblies this half term: 
 
Generosity 
Old Testament Stories 
 

Dates for Your Diary   

May 2016 
Mon 2nd Bank Holiday - school closed 
Tues 3rd  Class 5E Bikeability training 
Wed 4th  Class 5W Bikeability training 
Thurs 5th  School closed - Polling day for Police 
  Commissioner elections  
Sat May 7th  Swimming Gala from 6pm at Godalming 
  Leisure Centre for years 4, 5 & 6   
w/c Mon 9th  SATS week 
w/c Mon 16th  Travelling Book Fayre 
Tues 17th &   
Wed 18th Speedwatch for Year 6 (details to follow) 
Mon 23rd Year 5 Rainbow Theatre Greek Work 
  shop (details to follow) 
Tues 24th School Photographer (Class photos) 
 

Mon 30th to  
Fri 3rd June Half Term 
 

June 2016 
Tues 14th Year 3 Trip to The Look Out Discovery 
  Centre (letter to follow) 
Wed 15th  Phil the Bag collection 
Thurs 23rd School closed - Polling day for  
  EU Referendum  
Wed 29th Year 6 Leavers Service at Guildford  
  Cathedral 
 
 

 Summer Term 2016 

11th April to 22nd July 2016 

Half term 30th May to 3rd June 2016 
 

SCHOOL CLOSED for BANK HOLIDAY 

Monday 2nd May 2016 
 

   SCHOOL CLOSURE - POLLING DAY  
for Police Commissioner Elections 

Thursday    5th May 2016 
 

               SCHOOL CLOSURE - POLLING DAY 
for EU Referendum 

                         Thursday    23rd June 2016 
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Summer Term 2016   No:  3 

29th April 2016 

  



 

PE Days and PE Kit  
Please note that PE days for this term are as follows: 
Mondays & Thursdays:   Year 3 (Tennis on Friday mornings for this half term only) 
Tuesdays & Wednesdays: Year 4 
Wednesdays & Fridays:  Year 6 
Tuesdays & Thursdays:  Year 5 
Please can you make sure that your child has their PE kit in school on the correct day. We are very low on 
spare PE kit so if you have any that you can donate we would be very grateful if you can drop it into the 
school office.  
 
Signing in and out at reception 
If you need to come into school for any reason please report straight to the school office and sign in and out 
on the appropriate sheet. Please can you also ensure that if the gate has been opened for another visitor you 
rebuzz to inform the office of your arrival at school and the gate is firmly closed behind you – thank you. 
Please look out for a separate sign in book for all parent helpers, volunteers and club leaders from next 
week. 
 
Polling Day - Thursday 5th May 

Please remember that the school is closed on Thursday 5th May for the Police Commissioner   
Elections  as we are a polling station.  

 
 
 

                                                               Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend. 
 

  

                                                                        
          
  

School Meals: 
The amount for the half term  
12th April to 27th May is: 
 

(£2.15 per day, £10.75 per week) 
Year 3, 4 & 6: £68.80 
Year 5: £66.65 (taking into account   
 Winchester Science Centre Trip) 
 
 

We would like to remind you that it is Surrey County 
Council policy that school meals should be paid for in  
advance. Please remember to top up your account on 
Parentmail regularly. 
 
 

We prefer you to pay through ParentMail but if you wish 
to pay for school meals by cheque these should be paya-
ble to “Surrey County Council”.  

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 
Thank you to those of you who have 
brought in your Active Kids vouchers. 
We really appreciate you collecting 
them as they are a very valuable way of 

ordering extra PE equipment. We would like to collect as 
many as possible - please drop them in to the collection 
box in school reception by 8th July - thank you. 

Busbridge Breakfast & After-school Care Club 

Mrs Jackie McPhail—07432 304562 

Email: jmcphail@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
 

Times and costs: 

Breakfast Club from 7.50am - 8.45am @ £5  

After-school club half session 3.30-4.45pm @ £6.50 

After-school club full session 3.30-6.00pm @ £13 

Carolyn Holmes - Headteacher 


